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30th June 2020 

Deputy Ossian Smyth 
Dáil Éireann, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
Email: ossian.smyth@oireachtas.ie 

 

Re: PQ number 10974/20 

Question: To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients that contracted a hospital acquired infection 
while being treated for Covid-19 in hospitals here; the hospitals in which infections occurred; and number of 
hospital acquired infections. 

 

Dear Deputy Smyth, 

 

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health Service 
Executive for direct response. 

Unfortunately, this level of data is not reported in relation to hospital COVID-19 data at this time.   

If you require any further information or clarification please do contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr John Cuddihy, 
Interim Director of HPSC, 
25-27, Middle Gardiner St., 
Dublin 1. 
MRN: 016227 

 


